
 
 

 
 

 
The United States Hispanic Chamber of Commerce (USHCC) Applauds the 

Executive Order Signed by President Biden to Strengthen Racial Equity and 
Support for Underserved Communities Across the Federal Government 

 
WASHINGTON, D.C. - The United States Hispanic Chamber of Commerce (USHCC) 
applauds the efforts made by the Biden Administration to advance racial equity and 
establishing accountability across all federal agencies to make sure that all systematic 
barriers that underserved communities face, are properly addressed. America’s Latino 
community expects transparency and accountability from the government agencies that 
serve us, especially since we pay more than our fair share of taxes each year.  
 
“Our nation’s 5 million Hispanic-owned businesses are the fastest growing in our country. 
More economic and business equity for our underserved citizens will unleash the full 
power of our 63.5 million Latinos who, at 19% of the population, positively impact our 
GDP at $2.85 trillion dollars”, said Ramiro A. Cavazos, President and CEO of the United 
States Hispanic Chamber of Commerce. “The USHCC stands ready to work with all federal 
and local government agencies to assist and provide the technical assistance needed to 
our communities across the country.” 
 

### 
 
About the United States Hispanic Chamber of Commerce (USHCC)  
The USHCC is the nation’s largest Latino Business Advocacy organization. The United 
States Hispanic Chamber of Commerce (USHCC) actively promotes the economic growth, 
development, and interests of five million Hispanic-owned businesses, that combined, 
contribute over $800 billion to the American economy every year. The USHCC is America's 
largest small business advocacy group, representing more than 260 local chambers and 
business associations nationwide.   


